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Meeting  was called to order at 4:35  PM 

1. Mr. Osborn explained that two weeks ago Governor DeSantis signed an executive order that will do the following: 
· Articulate how Florida will eliminate Common Core (Florida Standards) and ensure we return to the basics of reading, writing and arithmetic
· Provide a roadmap to make Florida’s standards number one in the nation
· Reflect Florida Department of Education Commissioner Richard Corcoran’s consultation with relevant stakeholders to include parents and teachers
· Deem how to increase the quality of instructional curriculum
· Suggest innovative ways to streamline testing
· Identify opportunities to equip high school graduates with sufficient knowledge of America’s civics, particularly the principles reflected in the United States Constitution, so as to be capable of discharging the responsibilities associated with American citizenship and
· Outline a pathway for Florida to be the most literate state in the nation.
2.  The School Board currently has 3 draft policies about emergency and safety in front of them -  A. First on emergency codes it that says any and all staff members must take appropriate action, including initiating a Code Red Lockdown, on a school campus should they see, hear, or smell anything that may immediately impact the safety and security of the any staff, students, or visitors on campus. More to come on what that looks like on each campus.  

B.   Next policy-  all classroom doors must be locked at all times. All staff must refrain from using objects to “prop” doors open during hours of school operations. The Superintendent shall develop and communicate general guidelines for the identification and marking of Safer Spaces for District schools. The Principal of every school shall work with the appropriate individuals to identify Safer Spaces in each classroom in the event of an emergency lockdown.  These individuals may include the School Resource Officers and other first responders as available.  
C. New policy on Threat assessments - The OSPA Cadre Director now must review all threat assessment packets for completion and compliance with district protocols. To that end, each and every packet must be signed by the principal acknowledging that he/she has reviewed them and affirming that they meet the expectations of the assessment process. After the principal signs the packets, they must be scanned and emailed to his/her cadre director.
MSD One Year Anniversary 
On Thursday, February 14, 2019, Broward County Public Schools will invite the entire District, the community-at-large and beyond, to observe a District-wide moment of silence at 10:17 a.m.

All schools are to be on heightened security alert  however students, teachers and staff will move freely and go about the normal routines of the school day on Thursday.  

All commemoration activities should be classroom-based. Schools should refrain from walkouts.  
Our WCY Peer counselors are doing some very thoughtful remembrance activities including- Kindness hearts on doors, Display board in Dinner theater, bulletin board in the dinner theater and writing letters to First Responders. Our cafeteria is serving a free remembrance cookie to all students on Thursday.  Our WCY staff will all wear their MSD  remembrance shirt on Thursday 2/14/19. 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:15  PM  

